

Friday 17th September 2021

Dear Parents/Carers,

Yours sincerely

## Permission for children in Year 6 to walk home alone

When you feel your child is ready, children in Year 6 may walk to and from school independently. In order to update our records, we would like all parents/carers who wish their child to walk home alone to complete the form below.

If your child is given permission to walk home alone, they need to leave the premises immediately at the end of the school day. We ask you to remind your children to avoid walking home in large groups or lingering on school premises.

We will not be able to release children to walk home alone without this form being completed and returned to school. If you decide at a later date that you wish your child to start walking home alone, please ask for another copy of this letter from the office.

Thank you for your support, and if you have any questions please call the office to make an appointment with your child's teacher.

Mr Khan	
I give permission for my child to walk home alone at the end of the school day.	_ class
Signature:	

Oasis Academy Temple